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Alexander Gunyon

From: Pat France 
Sent: 29 May 2024 23:27
To: Consultations
Subject: Save Brooklands Farmland

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I object in the strongest terms to the proposed Brooklands Farm development for the following reasons:-  
Too much land is being lost to new housing which will further diminish our wildlife and ecosystems. Our traffic 
situation is already far too busy with even more pollution being generated. Our schools, surgeries and dental 
practices are already insufficient and we can expect more flooding and sewage dumping in the sea if this 
irresponsible development goes ahead. 
I implore you to rethink this lunacy if Whitstable is to remain the wonderful place it is. 
I remain yours faithfully  
P France 
Seasalter.  
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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